
Dave Schulte 
c/o Turtle Moon, Inc. 
8741 Central Avenue N.E. 
Blaine, MN 55434 

May 11, 1999 

Re: D-361 Oak Grove/ A-6082 St. Francis 
D-362 Oak Grove/ A-6099 St. Francis 

Dear Mr. Schulte: 

On May 7, 1999, the Minnesota Municipal Board granted your request for 
the withdrawal of your petition in MMB file D-361 Oak Grove/ A-6082 St. Francis. 
The Board also allowed the transfer of the filing fee from D-361 Oak Grove/ 
A-6082 to the new petition, MMB file D-362 Oak Grove/ A-6099 St. Francis. 

If you have any questions, please contact this office for assistance. 

CMS:sjh 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Christine M. Scotillo 
Executive Director 

cc: Janice Olsen, Oak Grove City Administrator 
Barbara Held, St. Francis City Clerk 


